
Activities Dedicated to Celebrate Hon’ble Chancellor Sir Birthday 

10th  November   2023 

 

On 10th November 2023, the visit by Sai Ashram Children to SVL. DMMC was orchestrated 

to foster a spirit of mutual learning, cultural exchange, and community service.Following the 

pooja, the children were engaged in sessions highlighting the importance of oral hygiene and 

the significance of a balanced diet. Faculties and students shared informative sessions tailored 

to the children's understanding, focusing on health and well-being. Subsequently, the 

faculties and students reciprocated the visit by going to Sai Ashram. Activities included 

cooking food together, participating in the cleanliness drive of the ashram premises, and 

planting trees. This hands-on engagement aimed to instil values of service, environmental 

consciousness, and community involvement among the participants. A shared meal was 

organized, allowing the students and Ashram kids to dine together. Additionally, a birthday 

celebration for Hon’ble Chancellor DattajiMeghe was observed, marked by cutting a cake in 

his honour, symbolizing unity, and shared celebrations. The joint activities at the Ashram 

encouraged a sense of responsibility toward community service, environmental conservation, 

and meaningful engagement with the Sai Ashram children 
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Visit -  Sai Ashram Children (10th November 2023)  


